After speaking to Michelle about the Re-Zone application. It was confirmed to me that there would be no problems using the existing method of receiving allotted second feet from the canal for the proposed two lots. She was unable to provide an acknowledgement letter due to liability concerns, and instructed me to instead refer any parties that may have questions or concerns to the below contact information.

Contact Information:
Contact: Michelle Pinkston, Office Manager, Board Secretary
PO BOX 184 5375 S 5500 W Hooper, Utah 84315
Phone: (801)985-8429 (Front desk number ask for Michelle)
Fax: (801)985-3556
Email: hooperirrigationco@msn.com

